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Fun Fair on the Allhallows Recreation Ground  

Tuesday 7th May to Monday 13th May. 

The Parish Council have been approached by a known local fun fair organisation for 

permission to use the Recreation Ground for a Fun Fair to be run on Friday 10th May to 

Sunday 12th May. They will arrive on Tuesday 7th May, set-up, operate the fun fair and then 

leave on Monday 13th May. 

An agreement is in place so the organisation are responsible for the site during their stay, 

including the management of the attendees and any overnight noise (e.g. generators), 

lighting or other nuisance. They will also provide details of their public liability insurance and 

relevant certification for their rides. They will access and leave the site via Shellduck Close, 

so cooperation in leaving this road as clear as possible will help reduce issues and allow 

then to arrive and leave smoothly and quickly. 

Councillors felt that this was a positive attraction for the village and that any nuisance can be 

minimised for the period they will be on the Recreation Ground. 

If there are any issues arising from this activity, contact the site in the first instance and then 

the clerk of the parish council (see contact details above). The rides and associated vehicles 

will be located as far away from residential properties as possible. They will be making a 

contribution towards youth provision in the parish.  

Apologies for the short notice of this, they only contacted the Clerk last week and the views 

of parish councillors had to be sought before permission could be granted. 

 

Chris Fribbins (Clerk, Allhallows Parish Council) 
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